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Bringing Learning to Life 

 
 

23rd January 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Children's Mental Health Week 2020 

Reception to Year 6 Aladdin Performance – Friday 7th February 2020 
 
To celebrate Children’s Mental Health week, we are very excited to announce that M&M 
Productions will be holding a live performance of Aladdin at Eastway Primary on Friday 7th 
February.  
 
We have professional actors coming in to our school hall. They will be telling this amazing 
tale to all children in Reception class to Year 6. 
 
We hope you will agree that this will be an amazing experience for the children, giving 
them a chance to experience a live performance of a story that they know and love.  Sharing 
stories is a wonderful thing to do and can really build positive mental health as we all enjoy 
the storie and are inspired by resilience and kindness in the characters we see. 
 
Eastway Primary will heavily subsidise the cost of this experience however, we are 

asking for a voluntary contribution £1.00 towards the cost of the performance.  Please 
pay this via Parent Pay. If you have any difficulties paying this way, please speak to the 
school office who will be happy to help you. 
 
We cannot wait for this wonderful experience and we are really looking forward to the 
performance.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Miss Coverdale 
Deputy Head and Year 6 Class Teacher 
 

 

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/
https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/

